From:

To: Clerk - Shared
Subject: Ope Noise
Date: Tuesday, September 19, 2023 3:36:50 PM

I hope this email finds you well. I am a neighbor living in close proximity to Ope, and I
wanted to express my concerns about the noise variance approval request. While I fully
support the brewery's presence in our community, the extended hours of loud music, which
can go until 10PM, have been making it difficult for me to sleep and enjoy my evenings. I
believe that keeping the music hours to 10 PM is good enough. Thank you for your attention.





